
CROQUET IS ELECTRIFYING

PROJECT NOW COMPLETE - WE HAVE ELECTRICITY!

The pavilion now has electricity, WiFi, outside lighting and extra security cameras.

Thanks to Nick and Phil for managing the project and to Eclipse Electrical, Kenilworth.

Update Wednesday May 13

Electrician was self isolated for two weeks.

Electricity should be connected this week!

Grass is now growing over trench.

Update Wednesday April 8

Work now starting on Croquet Pavilion.

All going to plan.

Very pleasing to see that the trench line

is hardly visible.

Update Friday April 3

* Ducting has been laid

* Inspection manhole completed

* Trenched backfilled

Today, they plan to pull cable through for

Electricity and Fibre for internet.

Next week, installation at club and then at

the Croquet pavilion.

Lawns undamaged!

Thanks to Nick for managing and for update.

Progress as at March 31



Thanks to the generous donation made to the club, work has now started on 

connecting electricity to our pavilion.

Eclipse Elecrtrical have been able to proceed with the work and commit to current

government guidelines. At most two men are on site and social distancing is being followed.

As there is no sport currently being played, the 

contractors were able to dig all the way from

the clubhouse to the pavilion in one go.

If Tennis was being played then this work

would have had to be carried out in stages.

Thanks to Nick Hegan who is maintaining

contact with Eclipse and to Andy Lee and

Terry Gow for their support.

I will try to provide updates but of necessity

these will be infrequent but I am sure you

will share my delight that work is progressing

well.

Any comments or queries, please send to 

croquet@ktscc.co.uk

Adrian
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